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INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION 

October 2^2008 DATE: 

TO: Christy Clark, RRD 
SE District Office 
586-753-3809 

FROM: Marcia/Pfoxse* 
wmnMsf 
517-37$3290 

'-STU 

SUBJECT: CMI-Tech Center inc, 1600 West 8 Mile Road, Ferndale, Oakland County, 
• Facility Number 00006304 

We have received a request to close site evaluations following tank removal at the referenced 
facility. This site is a closed LUST facility, C-0185-96, the release was closed under Type-I, 
Residential not-restricted: 

The submitted analytical data with the site assessment report indicates levels greater than MDL 
This is a request for closure undePlfCT%cenerio 3 and cancellation of a suspect release, 
S-0178-08. Therefore, I need to know if the indicated levels with this report are less than what 

• was-indicated with the LUST site closure-, to allow for clean closure under IM-10. A copy of the • 
site assessment report is being sent for you to review. " 

Let me know, at your earliest convenience, if you concur with granting a clean closure for this 
site evaluation, and canceling the suspect release, or if you believe a new release should be 
generated. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Enclosure 
Cc Mr. Gary Miles, DEQ WHMD - SE 

Mr. Jim Lucas, DEQ WHMD - Lansing 
. Mr. Timothy Hebert, Environmental Consulting 
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